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Ethiopia

December 10, 2012

Notice: Status of EthioStork International Social
Service Consultants

The Ethiopian Ministry of Women, Children, and Youth Affairs requested the
Department of State provide clarification to U.S. families on the licensing of
the organization, EthioStork International Social Service Consultants. The
Ministry informed the U.S. Embassy in Addis Ababa that the organization
EthioStork is not licensed to facilitate intercountry adoption by the Federal
Democratic Republic of Ethiopia Charities and Societies Agency. The
organization is licensed to provide consultancy services by the Ministry of
Labor and Social Affairs and social affairs counseling services by the Addis
Ababa City Administration Trade and Industrial Development Bureau.

For additional information on agencies licensed in Ethiopia to provide
services related to intercountry adoption, please refer to the List of
Adoption Agencies Registered in Ethiopia on the website of Embassy of
Ethiopia in Washington, D.C..
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